
Dennis Morton
Gorham
LD 1450
I support this proposal totally, by extended the MDT you are creating a wonderful 
place for people to get outside and enjoy the beauty of this corridor from Portland to 
Fryeburg. This trail will become a destination point for many people.
Respectfully 
Dennis Morton


